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“God always provides what I need!.” This was the testimony of Damaris 

when she received a scholarship of $925 through LSMI so that she could 

pursue her dream to become a doctor. She wants to go into medicine 

and help children. She says they are the ones who suffer the most in hard 

times. Carol and I are grateful to the individuals who made this possible. We 

believe that Damaris will touch many lives who need to know that God loves 

and cares for them.

The mission at Magesterio has transitioned into a program to help the kids 

with their homework, before and after school. They stil come before school 

to get their showers and dress and to catch a meal to carry them through 

the day. This year we were able to buy 65 complete uniforms, which consist 

of shirts, pants, blouses, and knee socks. We’ve also purchased school 

supplies and 10 special polo style shirts for the children that needed them 

for their uniforms. This mission children’s program will soon become the 

sole responsibility of the Mother church, First Baptist Church in Puerto 

Vallarta. This summer Senior Pastor Jorge Guzman approached me and 

asked if they could take this program over as their own. We are joyful that 

they have caught a vision for this ministry and have embraced it. This will 

enable us to create more new programs and reach even more children, 

feeding them Body, Soul, and Spirit!

The new program in Mezcales is starting out with the Saturday Bible Club. 

We have 20 children from that community now in regular attendance. They 
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love to come and hear about Jesus and His love for them, play 

games with one another and receive a meal afterwards. Once 

again we are reaching out to bring these children help and hope 

and a vision for the future. This outreach is helping this mission 

church to penetrate it’s community by ministering to the children.

The Ministry Base is moving forward and Carol and I hope to 

be moving into the one room efficiency within a month’s time. 

Continue to pray with us that we move in God’s perfect timing.

Together we are Life Savers,

Prayer Needs:

1. �New sponsors as we seek to feed more children, Body Soul 
and Spirit.

2. �Pray for continual provision. We need $21,500. to complete the 
first floor of the ministry base.

3. Electricity for the Ministry Base.

All contributions are tax deductible
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)
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Special thanks to Conrad for giving his time and talents 
to God in helping with construction.


